
From: Sorcha Hazelton
To: Rose Foley
Subject: FW: HB 202
Date: Saturday, May 15, 2021 9:07:05 AM

 
 

From: Margaret Pugh  
Sent: Saturday, May 15, 2021 12:45 AM
To: Rep. Kelly Merrick <Rep.Kelly.Merrick@akleg.gov>; Rep. Zack Fields
<Rep.Zack.Fields@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB 202
 
This is in support of HB 202 passing out of the Ways and Means Committee at the hearing today.   I will not
be able to testify, but I want to be counted as one that supports protecting the principal of the permanent
fund as this bill will authorize.  It is time for us to act.  Thank you.  
Margaret Pugh

Juneau, Alaska 99801
mpugh@gci.net
 




